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Laura Lake <laura.lake@gmail.com> Sat, Jul 30, 2016 at 10:26 AM
To: luciralia.ibarra@lacity.org
Cc: James O'Sullivan <jamesos@aol.com>

Hi Luci,

You stated that the reconfiguration of 8118 was based on safety concerns. Please provide accident data for this
intersection supporting the need to eliminate the turn lane. Thank you in advance.

Laura

Laura Lake, Ph.D.
Cell 310-497-5550

Luciralia Ibarra <luciralia.ibarra@lacity.org> Mon, Aug 1, 2016 at 5:14 PM
To: Laura Lake <laura.lake@gmail.com>
Cc: James O'Sullivan <jamesos@aol.com>, Wes Pringle <wes.pringle@lacity.org>

Hi Laura,

Per DOT, the average accident rate is over 10 accidents per year at that intersection. Sunset Boulevard has been
identified as part of the High Injury Network under the City's Vision Zero Program, which identifies the streets in Los
Angeles with the highest injury rates.

Thank you,
Luci
[Quoted text hidden]
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